Errington Elementary School PAC Minutes
Tuesday April 20, 2021 6:30 pm

Attendance:
Zoom Meeting: Linda Berry, Michelle Keddy, Naomi Campbell-Albert, Deirdre
Nicoll, Bev McCoy, Sheila Morrison, Jennifer Fuhrmann

Call to Order: 6:42 pm
Minutes from March Meeting - approved

Agenda Item: PRINCIPLES REPORT - Presenter: Shelia Morrison

- The teachers are feeling a sense of renewed hope after receiving the $100
per classroom to spend on an activity / field trip.
It has been a dark and stressful time for everyone, as we were all hoping this
pandemic would be ending sooner rather than later.
There is now some excitement to carry us through until the end of the school
year.

— The recent Covid-19 Survey is important feedback. Please fill out the online
form.

— Code of Conduct is to be reviewed by staff, students and parents. A separate
30 min. zoom meeting will be held.

— The AFG is giving us a new field. They will be drilling for a new well to
accommodate and supply the field with enough water.

— Further work will be done on the school, such as replacing all the facia boards
and putting up new signage with our EES logo.

— The Graffiti & Basketball Back Boards will be taken care of very soon.

Agenda Item: TREASURERS REPORT - Presenter: Michelle Keddy
Balance as of April 12, 2021

General Account: $24,032.89 (ACE $5,425.93)
Gaming: $13,725.25

Collibri cheque received $116.50

Purdy’s returned cheque & fee (stop pay) $162.62 + $5

Cash Spirit Day Donation $10

Gaming cheque needs to be written for library books $996.51
$100 Per Classroom was given for an activity / field trip



Agenda Item: OLD BUSINESS - Presenter Naomi Campbell-Albert

- Plant Sale starting next week. Sales sheet coming out on Wednesday.

— A fellow EES Family moving away - PAC is giving $50 toward a gift card for
necessities. Taken from the village fund.

— Hot Lunch Safety questioned in regards to the Covid-19 numbers increasing.
All safety pro-cautions are taken, rubber gloves and masks worn by
volunteers. All meals are assembled outside and students deliver the
packages to the classroom door. We all feel that its still okay to continue, as it
brings some normality and happiness to students and parents.

— 3 lce Cream Sandwich Punch Cards have been purchased by the PAC which
are to be shared amongst 19 students that the school supports.

A little treat to brighten their day.
— Blank cards are ready to pick-up for the Fortis Thank You card.

Agenda Item: NEW BUSINESS - Presenter Naomi Campbell-Albert

— AGM Elections will be in June. The PAC is looking for new executives. New
Treasurer.

Meeting Adjourned: 8:15 pm



